
Leeds and Broomfield C of E Primary School 
Many Hands Build a House, Many Hearts Make a School 

(Matthew 7:24-27 : The Wise and Foolish Builders ) 
Resilience, Curiosity, Honesty, Respect, Empathy 
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Happy New Year!  

We made it through the first week, well done all!  

Who can we spread Peace to this week? Family, neighbours, friends? 

 

Hedgehogs - Have enjoyed turning their role play area into a doctors. They 
have made medicine cups and have enjoyed bandaging 

the different adults in the room.  

 

Foxes  - Have got stuck into their maths learning of 
addition. They have been looking at different methods 

to solve questions.  

 

Squirrels - Have started their learning about Easter in understanding be-
liefs and worldviews. They will be learning about Jesus’ journey and ending 

with the Easter story.  

 

Badgers -  Have jumped back into their English learning and have been 
learning some new vocabulary from their text written by Enid Blyton. Ask 

them for some of the new words they have learnt.  



Car Park 

Please keep to your timeslots for the carpark letters A - K 
8:30 - 8:40 (leaving by 8:40am at the latest) and then L - Z 

8:40 - 8:50am. Gate closes at 8:50am.  

Afternoons 3:15 - 3:25 - A - K 

3:25 - 3:35  L - Z. 

Mondays are still a very sticky 
day due to events in the village 
hall. I appreciate your patience 
and understanding at the very 

busy times.  

 

Road Crossing Patrol Vacancy 

If you are interested please go to the information on the link below 

: https://recruitmenthub.solutions/members/modules/job/detail.php?
record=9269 

We are still on the search for a crossing patrol.  This position is 
through Kent County Council. It is 30mins in the morning and 
30mins in the afternoon.  

Morning 8:30 - 9:00 

Afternoon 3:15 - 3:45 

If you know anyone that would be interested I am happy to talk through the role 
and help with the application from KCC. It would be great to have a crossing patrol 
back in place to keep us all safe getting to and from school.  

Advanced warning - 2nd February is NSPCC 
Maths Day. The children and adults are being 
invited to dress up as their avatar from TT Rock-
stars or Numbots - get creative!  

The day will be filled with maths activities. If you 
would like to bring in a donation to go towards 
NSPCC that would be great! 

https://recruitmenthub.solutions/members/modules/job/detail.php?record=9269
https://recruitmenthub.solutions/members/modules/job/detail.php?record=9269


 

 Christian Vision and Values 

Hedgehogs— Dylan (Respect) 

Foxes— Lilly M (Empathy and Respect) 

Squirrels— Trixie (Empathy and Respect) 

Badgers — Leo H (Respect) 

 

PROUD awards 

After speaking to pupils and staff we wanted to build children's self esteem and confi-
dence in themselves. Each pupil needs to work to get a badge for each letter of the word 
PROUD.  

P - Pleasure in work 
R - Respect in work 
O - Organised in work 
U - Unique in work 
D - Distinction 

Each class has a different colour badge to collect. The children can put 
these on their bags or on their school jumpers. 

This week’s PROUD winners are:   Max, Cabhan, Mabel, Emir, Alex, Krisia Patience, 
Sydney and George J A massive well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

Hedgehogs—  Jude F 

Foxes—  Esther 

Squirrels— Trixie 

Badgers— Ivan 



Future Dates: 

17th January—Young Voices at the O2 

2nd February—NSPCC Number Day—more information to follow 

9th February—Term 3 ends 

19th February—Inset Day—no children in school 

20th February—Term 4 starts for children 

28th March—End of Term 4 

All Parents / Carers are welcome to join us at the church on a Friday at 
8:50 for celebration worship.  The Year R children who we feel are 
ready are now joining the whole school for Worship.  Please speak to 
Mrs Butterfield to find out .  We would love to see as many parents as 
possible on a Friday morning for worship. 

   

 

Message from Miss Liddicoat - Active Leader for Aspire 

 

Calling all sporting superstars! 

 

We are very aware that many of our children take part in 

sporting activities outside of school time. This is some-

thing we want to celebrate and encourage. Whether you 

attend a boxing club, swim, dance, ice skate or have 

golf lessons, we want to know about all of it! 

 

If you would like to share your sporting achievement, 

please send in a picture to the school office that we can 

use for a whole school display. Pictures should be no bigger than half an A4 size. 

 


